5/24 WEEKLY UPDATE FROM MS.LOBATO

Good morning!

I hope everyone enjoyed the weekend and the summerlike weather.

Finals are underway; last week was foreign languages, advisories, and PE/Health. If you have
not completed one of those finals you still can- contact your teacher to let them know that
you still need to complete it and it can be arranged for you to do so.

This week is the social studies finals; you will work on these finals during your scheduled
class time.

The rest of the final exam schedule is as follows:

ELA-6/1-6/4
Math-6/7-6/11
Science-6/14-6/18

If you are in a Regents class for Algebra, English or living environment class you will be
taking that Regents. This is only for those students that are scheduled in that Regents class.

June 17th- English Regents @ 9:15
June 22nd- Living Environment Regents @ 9:15
June 23rd-Algebra Regents @ 9:15

Internship papers are due 6/11.

It has been awhile since we gave Regents exams. Teachers have been inviting students into
the building on Fridays to take practice Regents exams. Please take advantage of this
opportunity so that you will know what is expected and get any extra help you may need.
Please remember that if you are enrolled in ELA Regents, Living Environment Regents,
and/or Algebra Regents you will need to take the Regents exam to receive transcript credit
for that exam, even if you do not do well on it. Your teachers and mentors have been
reaching out about this.

Sun bucks are up and running; be on time so you can get yours and cash them in for items
at the school store during lunch. Please keep up with your classwork as we are getting closer
to the end of the school year. There is no school on 5/31 for Memorial Day. June 3rd is a
staff PD day. Students are expected to log on and continue with their work and finals.

As always, if you have any questions please let me know.

-Ms. Lobato



